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25 September 2024

Funeral Service Announcement for Jeff Garner, President of the Charles County Volunteer Rescue Squad and Director of Public Works for the Town of La Plata
It is with great sorrow that we announce the funeral services for Jeff Garner, President of the Charles County Volunteer Rescue Squad and Director of Public Works for the Town of La Plata. Jeff’s commitment to public service and his leadership within our community will be forever remembered.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Visitation:
Visitation will be held at the La Plata Volunteer Fire Department, located at 911 Washington Ave, La Plata, MD, on Monday, September 30, 2024, from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM and 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM. A Fireman’s Prayer will be offered at 7:00 PM.
Memorial Service:
The memorial service will take place at 11:00 AM on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, at the La Plata Volunteer Fire Department.
Procession and Interment:
Following the memorial service, a procession will lead to Trinity Memorial Gardens, located at 3221 Mattawoman Beantown Rd, Waldorf, MD, where an interment will be held at 1:00 PM.
Repass:
A repass will be held following the interment at the Charles County Volunteer Rescue Squad, located at 2 Calvert Street, La Plata, MD, beginning at 2:00 PM.
Department Participation:
Any department wishing to bring apparatus for the procession or provide intersection coverage is kindly asked to contact Fire Chief Doug Hutchins at 240-299-3701.
Contributions:
Memorial contributions in Jeff’s memory may be made to the Charles County Volunteer Rescue Squad, PO Box 40, La Plata, Maryland 20646, or Special Olympics Maryland-Charles County, 8190 Port Tobacco Road, Port Tobacco, MD 20677.
We invite all who knew and loved Jeff to join us in honoring his life and legacy.
For further information or questions, please contact EMS Chief Ben Bates at 301-503-8843.
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